
 
Hamilton County Engineer 
223 West Galbraith Road 
Cincinnati, Ohio  45215 

Traffic Department 
 
 

May 7, 2018 
 

***NEWS RELEASE*** 
NORDYKE ROAD CLOSURE 

(Between Hopper Hill Road and Forest Road) 

****UPDATE**** 
IN ANDERSON TOWNSHIP 

 
Theodore B. Hubbard, the Hamilton County Engineer, would like to announce the 
closing of Nordyke Road, between Hopper Hill Road and Forest Road in Anderson 
Township. 
 
Hamilton County Engineers will be conducting a pier wall installation repair beginning 
Tuesday, May 29, 2018 thru Friday June 8, 2018 (weather permitting).  
 
Hamilton County Engineer’s detour will be routed over Forest Road to Eight Mile Road 
to Kellogg Avenue (US 52) to Nine Mile Road and vice versa.  
 
Any problems/questions should be directed to Kirk Music with the Hamilton County 
Engineer at: 513-946-4979. Please do not reply to this email. 
 
For information on other projects, please visit our web site at: 
www.hamilton-co.org/engineer 
 
 
       Respectfully, 
 
       Theodore B. Hubbard, P.E.-P.S. 
       Hamilton County Engineer 
 
 
 
TBH/dab 
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